
Newsletter   1 

COUGAR   TRACKS  
Mission:  Saint Joseph Catholic School Community is committed to all students to provide 

spiritual and personal growth, academic excellence, and service to others. 
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Mass Schedule  
Mass next week will be on Tuesday and Thursday.  The 

5th & 6th grades will have Mass parts. All parents, 

grandparents, and parishioners are welcome to join us!  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Home & School Meeting 
Please mark your calendars for the next Home & School 
Meeting on Tuesday, April 30th at 6:30 in the church 
basement.  We hope to see many at the meeting, there 
are several items that need to be voted on.  
 
 

Pro-Life Baby Shower 
A Baby Shower will be held on Tuesday, May 7 in the 
church basement immediately following the 8:05 
mass. The shower is in honor of the spiritually adopted 
babies that students have been praying for during the 
past school year. Items brought to the shower will be 
donated to Birthright of Sedalia. Birthright helps provide 
services that are alternatives to abortion for mothers and 
families facing difficult or unwanted pregnancies. Some 
specific items suggested by Birthright are white onesies 
size 0-3 months, sleepers 0-3 months, and newborn 
socks. Other items are baby wash and baby shampoo, 
small (4 oz) bottles, bottle brushes, pacifiers and baby 
thermometers- Safety First, 3 in 1 Nursery 
Thermometer. At this time Birthright does NOT need 
diapers, wipes, bibs or baby powder. Monetary 
donations are always accepted. All are invited to join us! 
The shower is hosted by the St. Joseph Pro Life 
Committee 
 

 

 

 

No School 
On Friday, April 26th school is not in session.  
 

Spring Field Trip 
The permission slip for the PK-4th grade field trip was 
included in folders last week.  Forms are due by May 3rd.  
 

Teacher Opening 
St. Joseph School is looking for 1st & 2nd and 7th & 8th 
grade classroom teachers.  Anyone interested can 
contact Mrs. Watring by calling the office or emailing 
her at nwatring@stjosephcougars.com 
 

Registration 
Registration forms for the 24-25 Schol Year have been 
sent home.  Please return the form along with the 
registration fee ($30 for PK and $40 for K-8) no later 
than Monday, April 29th.  
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Upcoming Events 

4/26-No School 
4/30-Home & School Meeting 
5/1-6th Grade Vocation Day 
5/2-8th Grade Mass Jeff City 
5/3-4th-6th Track Meet/7th & 8th 
Class Trip 
5/5-2nd Grade 1st Communion 
5/9-Pk-4th Field Trip 
5/10-PK/8th Last Day/Track Day 
5/11-8th Grade Graduation 
5/13-AR Carnival 
5/14-Barnyard Day & Field Day 
5/15-Mass & Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events   
As we enter into the last few weeks of school the 
calendar fills up!  Here is a quick run down of 
events from now to the end of the year. 

• April 30th: Sketch Day (some 7th&8th) 

• May 1st: 6th Grade Vocation Day  

• May 2nd: 8th Grade Mass-JC 

• May 3rd: 4th-6th Track Meet/7th & 8th Class 
Trip/K, 1st & 2nd SuperKids Day 

• May 5th: 2nd Grade1st Communion  

• May 6th: Virtue Lunch for 4th qtr./2nd Grade 
1st Communion Reception 

• May 7th: May Crowning during Mass/Baby 
Shower after Mass 

• May 8th: 7th & 8th Bike Ride 

• May 9th: PK-4th Field Trip 

• May 10th: PK & 8th Last Day/8th Grade 
Roast/Track Day/Free Dress 

• May 11th: 8th Grade Graduation  

• May 13th: AR Carnival 

• May 14th: Barnyard Day at the Public 
School/Field Day 

• May 15th: Mass @ 8:05/Kindergarten 
Graduation/Awards Assembly/Dismissal  

 

Virtue of the Quarter: Prudence 
• Prudence tells us what is good, when to do it, 

and how to do it.  It helps us know and choose 
the right ways to reach a good end or goal.  

Saint of the Month: St. Bernard  

Virtues for the Year:  
Faith-gift from God that allows us to believe in him 

Hope-allows us to trust in God’s promise to share his 

life with us forever 

Love-greatest of all, allows us to love God and one 

another 

 Permission Slips 
In addition to the PK-4th field trip permission slip 
permission slips also went home last week for Sketch Day 
(only for some 7/8 students), 6th grade Vocation Day, 8th 
Grade Mass, and the 4th-6th grade Lion’s Club Track Meet.  
Please see the forms for more information about the 
events and if you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Watring or a teacher!  
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